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August 21, 2019
Dear Tidelands Member
This is a follow up note for those of you who are displaying your photos at Winyah Auditorium.

We're ready to start the exhibit. Racks are mounted to the walls in the main lobby of the
auditorium. We can hold up to 27 photos. 16x20 (includes frame) or other sizes as room allows.

The auditorium will begin their concert series in September. This is a great time for us to start
the exhibit. Traffic through the building should be very good. Here are some things you need to know:

1. Come to the auditorium on Friday, August 23 between 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. and hang
your work. | will meet you there. (A second date will be provided if needed for those who
can’t make this day).

2. The hooks to hang your work will be provided. Just be sure your work is ready for hanging
with strong wire.

3. Please provide information that can be attached to your work: your name, the title of the
photo, media (digital photography, etc.), price, and contact information (your email is
probably best). We’re trying to figure out the best way to show information. For now, if your
work is framed, you could display a card in the corner. If you are hanging a canvas, attach
your card to the back. I'm looking into display card holders.

4. We will keep the display up for 3 months and then change it out.
Cycle: Sept-Nov; Dec-Feb.; March-May; June-Aug. (Sign ups will be

provided for each cycle).
5. If anyone wants to purchase your work, you will need to arrange payment with the

individual and please, let me know if work is removed either because it sold, or you took ii
down!

6. Please remember: This building is open to the public so please be aware. Neither Tidelands
nor the Auditorium is responsible for loss or theft.

Winyah Auditorium 1200 Highmarket St. Georgetown.
See you Friday!

Thank you,
Linda Cookingham

If you have any other questions, please contact Linda Cookingham at Lcookingham@ymail.com.
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